
PlanningPolicy

From: Forward Planning <ForwardPlanning@swindon.gov.uk>
Sent: 02 July 2021 11:29
To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: RE: Consultation on the Compton Neighbourhood Development Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. 

Swindon Borough Council have no comments in relation to the above. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Philip Smith 
Service Manager – Planning Policy 

Economy and Development 
Swindon Borough Council 
 
Direct line:  

www.swindon.gov.uk 
 

                                                                                  

 
 
 

 
 

  

 
  

Ref: cndp13




